
 

Community Notice: 
 

Carolina Event + Calendar 
Housing Information 

Fall Fair Parade 
Community Meeting Notice 

 
 

Carolina wants to know ASAP if there is anyone interested in making it to this event tomorrow at 11am (details below) 
Pick up at 9:30 am - Limited to 18 youth total! 

Facebook or text 250-735-0444 



Thursday, August 31, 2017 

 

To All Band Members, 

 

There will be a 3 bedroom unit available in our social housing as of November 1 2017. Please express 

written interest to Art at contact below by October 1 2017.  

 

If you are already on the “wait list”, please update your information by contacting Art at contact below.  

 

To On-Reserve Members 

 

I want to advise members of a change we are making to the way housing maintenance requests are 

handled. Starting in September this year, all housing maintenance requests will have to be in writing, 

preferably on the maintenance request form available at House of Gathering front desk. Thank you for 

your cooperation on this matter. If you have questions, please feel free to contact Art at numbers below. 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 
Art Van Volsen 

Housing Coordinator 
Hupacasath First Nation 
Tel: 250-724-4041 Ext 58 

Cell: 250-735-0236 
art@hupacasath.ca 



 
Photo credit: Judith Sayers – Fall Fair 2003  

 

Thank you to everyone who’s signed up to volunteer at the Fall Fair Booth this year!  

 

WE NEED THE DANCE GROUP + PARADE PARTICIPANTS to help hand out goodies and 

have a strong presence.  

 

We are leading the parade along 10th  Ave on Saturday Sept 9th at 11am.  

 

PICK UP at 8AM for those that need a ride. (ask Carolina) 

 

ALL PARTICIPANTS: We need you there at 9:30am at Burde Street/10th Ave 

 

YOUTH ONLY – WE HAVE SATURDAY WRISTBAND FOR YOU 

We will provide ride wristbands to all youth that participate in the parade. YOU MUST LET 

CAROLINA KNOW ASAP!!!! Deadline to sign up is Monday Sept 4th  by 4:00pm 250-735-0444 

(Monday is a holiday but please let us know ASAP) – get in touch with her by phone or Facebook  
 

***Youth are only able to get a wristband if signed up by Monday. You will receive your wristband 

only if you participated in the parade from the start to finish. No exceptions  Thank you for 

helping us represent!! You will get your wristband at the end of the parade based off of these 

expectations.  

 

*Please wear your HFN gear (t-shirts, or your best vest, or cedar headbands, etc!)  



 

Please hold the date for Thursday September 14th. At this point in time we haven’t confirmed our 

auditors for this date. In the event they aren’t available, Gillian our CCP Coordinator has a 

Chumus and Chat all planned! We look forward to seeing you this day.  

 

5:30 or 6:00pm – please stay tuned.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


